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	This Week:
This week the children have been writing a diary entry based on the story ‘The Night Gardner’. We have also continued to work on the common exception words in fun, interactive ways. 

In maths we have reviewed our multiplication and division topic. We have been continuing to looking at fact families and problem solving. 


	Reminders:
7th Dec – Year 2’s Trip (morning) to the Methodist Church to meet the characters 
15th Dec – Please send in your child’s nativity costume
20th Dec – 9.15am Year 2 Nativity
21st Dec – Last day


	Reading
	Spelling
	Elf Run

	Please encourage your child to read their RWI book at least 3 times a week. This is really important to help develop your child’s fluency (speed of reading).


Please remember to send your child’s reading books into school on a Thursday!

	Below are the spellings the children are revising this week. Please can the children complete the sheet which we have sent home today to help consolidate these.

could
cold
door
even
every
everybody
eye
fast


	On Wednesday 6th December we will be doing a sponsored Elf Run to raise money for charity. 

Please note that if you do not wish to complete a sponsorship form this time do not worry! A small donation on Wednesday would be gratefully received.  
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